
A
CABINET –  3rd October 2001

PROPOSED NEW FOREST NATIONAL PARK
Countryside Agency Consultation on Proposed Special Arrangements

1. Introduction

1.1 The Cabinet considered this consultation (Report E) at your meeting on 6th

September 2001. The Cabinet resolution is attached at Appendix 1.

1.2 It was also agreed that the report should be referred to the Corporate & Finance
and Economy & Planning Review Panels for further consideration and
recommendation to Cabinet. A joint Panel meeting was held on 20th September
2001.

2. Consideration by Review Panels

2.1 The Review Panels resolved to agree the resolution of the Cabinet (as attached
at Appendix 1).

2.2 In discussion the Review Panels suggested that two additions should be made
to the suggested responses set out in the report. Both of these are to do with
Issue 9, concerning working in partnership. The suggested additions are shown
in underlined text on page 8 of the amended report attached at Appendix 2.

2.3 The first addition expresses, as a specific response, the need for close liaison
and partnership working between a New Forest National Park Authority and
town and parish councils.

2.4 The second addition (para. 3.28 and suggested response) concerns the issue of
partnership working in the preparation of the Local Transport Plan. The
importance of integration in dealing with traffic management is picked up in the
response to Issue 1. The Panels noted that this issue is being discussed in the
context of a proposed South Downs National Park Authority and is equally
applicable in the New Forest. If a New Forest National Park Authority is created
the opportunity should be taken to strengthen partnership working on the
preparation and implementation of the Local Transport Plan, in the same way as
joint structure and local planning arrangements are proposed.

3. Financial Implications

3.1 None arising directly from this report.
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4. Crime and Disorder Implications

4.1 None arising directly from this report.

5. Environmental Implications

5.1 None arising directly from this report.

6. Recommendation:

The additions to this Council's response to the Countryside Agency recommended by the
Corporate & Finance and Economy & Planning Review Panels, as set out in the amended
report attached at Appendix 2, be agreed
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